

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

September 24 - October 1, 1971

ADMISSIONS COMMITTEE: A small group of medical students will have an opportunity to discuss medical school admissions with members of our Admissions Committee at the next Beer and Pizza Meeting. A sign-up list will be posted in the mail room at 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, September 30. Please sign up to attend this discussion only if you are seriously concerned about this topic, since the number of places will be quite limited and selection remains on a first-come, first-served basis.

AMERICAN FEDERATION FOR CLINICAL RESEARCH: Applications are invited for members of the American Federation for Clinical Research. The purpose of the AFCR is to promote clinical research and to provide a forum for the young investigator to present his work. Any person (graduate and medical students, residents, fellows, post-graduate fellows, etc.) under the age of 41 who has completed and published a meritorious investigation in any field related to medicine is eligible to apply for Regular Membership. The dues are \$10.00 per year and members receive five (5) issues of the journal "Clinical Research". Application blanks are available from Dr. T. Narahashi, Division of Pharmacology, MSI, Room 370, Ext. 5748.

THE NEUFOSCIENCE SOCIETY: Ganglion, The Neuroscience Society, recently opened its membership university-wide. If you are interested in clinical neurology, psychiatry or neurosurgery, or neurobiology and behavioral science as they affect medicine and society, keep an eye on the Neurotransmitter posted on many departmental bulletin boards for current events in the neurosciences.

MEDICAL COMMITTEE FOR HUMAN RIGHTS PICNIC: The Duke Durham MCHR invites all medical center students, employees, and faculty to a get-acquainted picnic Saturday, September 25 at 2:00 p.m. in the Sarah P. Duke Memorial Gardens. Refreshments and food will be provided. Come and bring a friend.

VOLLEYBALL: All medical students and their guests are invited to play volley-ball every Saturday in the East Campus Gym. Note the time change for this week only (September 25): 2:30 - 4:00. Regular time period will resurm next week (2:00 - 4:00).

ALL FRESHMEN MEDICAL STUDENTS: The Roche Foundation has made available a book entitled Introduction to the Clinical History by Dr. Iver F. Small. Students may claim their copy from the office of the Associate Director of Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.